
CONNECTICUT AIRPORT AUTHORITY 
SPECIAL NOTICE 
CANCELLATION 

CAA BOARD MEETING 
 
 
 
September 10, 2015 
 
 
The CAA Board Meeting scheduled for Monday, September 14, 2015 at 1:00 p.m. has been 
cancelled.  The next CAA Board Meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, September 22, 2015 at 10:30 
a.m.   


